
A303 Sparkford to Ilchester 
Dualling Scheme

We want to hear your views
Public consultation
26 January to 9 March 2018

Highways England is proposing to upgrade the A303 between Sparkford 
and Ilchester. This improvement is needed to relieve congestion and 
improve the safety performance of one of the busiest stretches of the 
A303/A358 route corridor.

You can see our plans, speak to the project team and give us your views 
at the following events:

All consultation information, including the consultation brochure and questionnaire, can also be 
found on our scheme webpage. 

For further details, visit: www.highways.gov.uk/Sparkford-to-Ilchester or call 0300 123 5000

M160373

Queen Camel Memorial Hall, High St, Queen Camel, Yeovil, BA22 7NF	 
Saturday 3 February 2018 10:00 – 18:00

Fleet Air Arm Museum, RNAS Yeovilton, Yeovilton, Ilchester, BA22 8HT 
Monday 5 February 2018 14:00 – 20:00

The Davis Hall, Howell Hill, West Camel, Yeovil, BA22 7QX 
Friday 9 February 2018 14:00 – 20:00

Huish Park Stadium, Lufton Way, Yeovil, BA22 8YF 
Thursday 15 February 2018 14:00 – 20:00


